
BILL TO ACCOUNT #:  “669773 – HANOVER PLANNING AND INSPECTIONS DEPT.” 
 

SEND PROOF TO: Sandra.macfarlane@hanover-ma.gov             Per Week/Run Cost:  $36.08 
 

Statements to:   Sandra MacFarlane, Hanover Conservation Agent 
Community Development and Municipal Inspections Dept., Conservation Office 
550 Hanover St., Hanover, MA  02339 

 
 

 
 

Hanover Conservation Commission 
550 Hanover Street, Hanover, MA  02339  

Tel: 781-826-6505         Fax: 781-826-5950  
E-mail:  sandra.macfarlane@hanover-ma.com  

 
The Hanover Conservation Commission will hold a public meeting relative to the protection of 
wetlands on Wednesday, October 26, 2022 at 6:15 PM at the Hanover Town Hall 2nd floor 
meeting room and via remote (Zoom) meeting (see instructions to join the remote meeting on 
the agenda available at www.hanover-ma.gov prior to the meeting).  The Commission is to hear 
the petition of John and Kristina Levasseur, for a Request for Determination of Applicability 
(RDA).  As per the applicant’s WPA Form 1- Request for Determination, the Conservation 
Commission will determine whether the area and proposed work is subject to the Wetlands 
Protection Act- M.G.L. c. 131 §40 and the Town of Hanover Wetlands Protection Bylaw #6-14, 
(whether the work may be conducted without the necessity of filing for a Notice of Intent).  
Proposed work includes the removal of mature trees and vegetation up to the 35 ft. setback to an 
off-site Isolated Vegetated Wetland. Work is proposed at 93 East St., Hanover, MA and is 
designated on the Town of Hanover Assessor’s Maps as Map  39 and Lot 55.  Copies of the RDA 
may be examined at the Conservation Commission Office.  It is advisable to contact the 
Conservation Office on the day of the hearing before 4:00 PM to confirm scheduled hearings. 
 
Brian McLoone, Chairman 
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